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September 28th, 2023 

Englewood NJ 

 
 
Coffin Turbo Pump, Inc. acquires JR Engineering and Machining Corporation.  
 
 
 
 

Coffin Turbo Pump Inc. (CTPI) is proud to announce the acquisition of JR Engineering 

and Machining Corporation(JRE) Hillsdale, NJ. The merger of these two companies provides our 

customers with access to a combined 150 years of experience related to engineered pump 

products and repair services across multiple industries. CTPI offers in-house engineering, pump 

design, manufacturing, and functional test capabilities with a global network of parts, repairs and 

service centers that support a vast network of installed steam turbine and motor driven boiler 

feed pumps in the marine, offshore, nuclear, and industrial markets. Together with JRE’s 55 

years of experience providing quality replacement pump parts, engineered upgrades, pump 

repairs and turnkey field services, the combined companies provide an unparalleled level of 

customer support for any pump related needs. JRE operations will be consolidated into CTPI 

facilities in Englewood NJ while the highly regarded JR Engineering & Machining Company 

brand name is being retained by CTPI. The CTPI Team extends a warm welcome to our JRE 

colleagues including Principals Joe Kilroy and Joe Kloss.  

 

 

New Contact info: 

Joe Kilroy 

JKilroy@coffinpump.com 

Office Direct:  201 568-9412 

Cell: 908 229-1508  

 

 

 

Joe Kloss 

JKloss@coffinpump.com 

Office Direct 201 568-4763 

Cell:908 616-0258 
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